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As	some	of	you	might	know	this	application	comes	right	after	approval	of	a	previous	
plan.	As	we	began	to	get	the	Truss	plans	for	the	approved	plan	it	became	painfully	
obvious	to	us	that	due	to	some	complicated	engineering	the	plan	became	un‐
desirable	to	build.	The	reason	being	is	that	we	would	have	to	open	up	the	basement	
floor	to	put	in	new	footings	in	3	places	to	carry	the	load	of	the	2nd	floor.	We	are	in	
the	area	where	lake	water	could	seep	up	through	the	new	openings	and	cause	a	
myriad	of	concerns	that	we	are	not	prepared	to	deal	with,	as	they	could	be	a	
financial	burden	that	would	put	the	whole	project	in	jeopardy.	So	our	only	option	is	
to	go	back	to	the	drawing	board	and	submit	a	new	design.	
	
The	present	house	has	been	a	nice	little	home	on	the	block	for	over	65	years	but	the	
time	has	come	for	it	to	be	upgraded	and	given	new	life.	Its	effective	age	in	its	present	
stage	is	limited.	Since	times	and	lifestyles	have	changed	so	much	in	65	years	the	size	
and	configuration	of	the	house	is	now	functionally	obsolete.	An	upgrade	in	size	and	
materials	will	allow	it	to	look	better	on	the	lot	and	more	fitting	with	the	immediate	
neighbors	which	have	also	been	modernized.		
	
The	plan	is	to	give	it	an	Original	Style	and	feel	with	a	3/4	length	porch	reminiscent	
of	the	early	days	of	this	area	where	sipping	tea	on	the	front	veranda	was	a	regular	
occurrence.	Where	neighbors	shared	the	value	of	a	pleasant	neighborhood.	
	
The	proposed	addition	will	not	look	like	an	add	on,	but	rather	an	originally	built	
Character	home	maintaining	the	charm	of	yesteryear.	This	is	why	updating	the	
rooflines	is	so	essential.	The	proposed	plan	maintains	much	of	the	of	original	plan	
by	repurposing	some	of	the	existing	rooms	and	adding	an	extension	of	the	original	
blueprint	seamlessly	with	out	having	to	take	much	of	the	old	house	to	the	landfill.	
Even	the	old	roof	trusses,	ship	lap,	original	doors,	existing	wood	frame	windows,	
plumbing,	electrical,	original	garage	“barn	doors”	and	some	lighting	will	be	
maintained	for	character	and	to	be	environmentally	friendly.	
	
The	proposed	lot	plan	includes	retaining	90%	of	the	existing	flora	including	a	large	
65	year	old	Maple	Tree,	and	a	fully	mature	Cherry	Tree.	The	plans	have	worked	
around	these	instead	of	looking	at	them	as	obstacles.	For	the	area	this	is	one	of	the	
larger	lots	and	will	absorb	these	changes	with	out	feeling	cramped.	The	amount	of	
space	between	the	2	buildings	is	pleasantly	large	for	a	2	dwelling	lot.	
	
The	addition	of	a	3	car	Garage	with	a	2	bedroom	suite	above,	will	provide	new	off	
street	parking.	Much	needed	quality	rental	space	for	hospital	workers	or	downtown	
employee’s	will	also	be	created.	Both	are	within	walking	distance.	The	proposed	
Carriage	house	will	share	much	of	the	character	of	the	main	house	in	its	styling	but	
will	definitely	share	the	same	color	pallet	and	materials.	As	there	is	a	Carriage	house	



to	the	south	and	a	new	Garage	to	the	north	the	proposed	carriage	house	will	fit	right	
in.	This	will	aid	in	helping	out	with	Kelowna’s	housing	crunch	with	minimal	impact	
on	its	infrastructure.		
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